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Summer Care enrollment information
will be going out to families the first

week   

Keep on eye on your inboxes for
information on summer rec activity

sign up.  

Mark your calendars for an all parent
meeting on May 7th at 6pm in the
Bluff View Cafeteria.  Cub Care

families are encouraged to bring their
child and visit our classroom and

teachers that night!  

Summer Care

Grandparents Day

Dates To 
Remember

April 8th - Billing
April 10th - Early

Release/No Preschool  
April 12th - Billing Due

April 19th - May
Calendars Due

April 22nd - Billing
April 26th - Billing Due

May 8th is Grandparents Day at Bluff
View!  This is an early release day and  
a NO PRESCHOOL day.  Grandparents
of Cub Care children are welcome to

sign up and attend!  

Please make sure to mark your May
calendar corectly for after school

care on this day!

Contact Us:   tigertime@lake-city.k12.mn.us
                         cubcare@lake-city.k12.mn.us
                          michelleseydel@lake-city.k12.mn.us

                          651.345.7187


